
 
When telephoning, please ask for: Martin Elliott 
Direct dial  0115 914 8511 
Email  constitutionalservices@rushcliffe.gov.uk 
 
Our reference:  
Your reference: 
Date: Wednesday, 17 January 2018 

 
 
To all Members of the Planning Committee 
 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
A Meeting of the Planning Committee will be held on Thursday, 25 January 
2018 at 6.30 pm in the Council Chamber - Rushcliffe Arena to consider the 
following items of business. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Glen O’Connell 
Monitoring Officer   
 

AGENDA 

 
1.   Apologies for Absence and Substitute Members  

 
2.   Declarations of Interest  

 
 a) Under the Code of Conduct 

 
b) Under the Planning Code 
 

3.   Outline application for the development of a sustainable urban 
extension comprising residential development up to a maximum of 
3000 dwellings; employment development incorporating a maximum 
of 100,000sqm of B1, B2 & B8 floorspace; retail development (A1 to 
A5) up to a maximum of 2500sqm of floorspace; community 
buildings; leisure uses; schools; gypsy & traveller pitches; access to 
the site; new roads; footpaths & cycleways; green infrastructure 
including new community park; ancillary infrastructure & 
groundworks 
 
at  
 
Land East and West of Nottingham Road, South of Clifton (Pages 1 - 
136) 
 

 The report of the Executive Manager - Communities is attached. 
 

 



Membership  
 
Chairman: Councillor R Butler  
Vice-Chairman: Councillor J Stockwood 
Councillors: B Buschman, N Clarke, R Jones, J Greenwood, Mrs M Males, 
S Mallender, M Edwards, Mrs J Smith and J Thurman 
 
 
 

Meeting Room Guidance 

 
Fire Alarm Evacuation:  in the event of an alarm sounding please evacuate the 
building using the nearest fire exit, normally through the Council Chamber.  You 
should assemble at the far side of the plaza outside the main entrance to the 
building. 
 
Toilets: are located to the rear of the building near the lift and stairs to the first 
floor. 
 
Mobile Phones: For the benefit of others please ensure that your mobile phone is 
switched off whilst you are in the meeting.   
 
Microphones:  When you are invited to speak please press the button on your 
microphone, a red light will appear on the stem.  Please ensure that you switch 
this off after you have spoken.   


